ADDENDUM No.5

August 8, 2019

To: Prospective Bidders

Subject: Addendum No.S — Supply of Single Phase Transformer — GPL-PD-023-2019.

Owing to the voluminous nature of this Tender, our Corporate Secretariat/Tender Board would be
challenged during the opening stage, to process both hard and electronic submissions
simultaneously. Therefore, we can only accept hard copies.

If you have already submitted your Tender by hard copy, please disregard this notice. We sincerely
apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Guyana Power & Light Inc.
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